
MINUTES approved minutes 

Board of Selectmen Meeting: August 16, 2017  

Present: Frank Emig, Dave Goodwin, Jim Jennison, Ed Babneau 

Open Meeting: 6:00PM  

 

EB requested meeting to discuss contract changes at Crane Brook Road. A decrease in shimming and extension 

of grinding has altered contractor’s margins. Contractor is requesting a change in pavement type to offset loss. 

EB explained pavement type being requested is an industry standard. Motion DG/JJ to approve pavement type 

change, passed. The Board expressed appreciation for the contractor’s willingness to work with the Town. 

 

There was also discussion concerning additional local highway aid being distributed to towns under recently 

passed SB 38 and whether a portion could be used to extend work in progress this year. Arrival date of the 

funds is not known. DRA has advised towns that public hearings will need to be held to accept the funds as 

unanticipated revenue. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 6:45PM; Respectfully, Kathi Bradt. 

 


